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MISSION STATEMENT 

Singleton C.E. Primary School is a happy and caring community in which good manners, excellent behaviour and a 

desire to continuously improve and learn are expected from everybody. 

 

We are a Church of England School teaching Christian values and beliefs.  We also promote awareness and 

tolerance of, and respect for other religions and cultures. 

 

15
th

 April 2016 

Newsletter Number 1 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break – we are looking forward to a busy but enjoyable term!  Please take note 

of the dates for the term below. 

 

This week the children have been exploring again the story and events of Holy Week and Easter as part of our 

Collective Worship.  Many thanks to FROGSS for funding Easter Eggs for all children at the end of last term. 

 

PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S BOOK BAG REGULARLY FOR LETTERS AND RETURN 

PERMISSION SLIPS PROMPTLY – IT SAVES THE OFFICE STAFF A GREAT DEAL OF TIME IF 

THEY DON’T HAVE TO CHASE YOU FOR THEM!! 

 

Dates for the term - more details to follow for many of these events 

Tuesday 19
th 

April – 3pm FROGSS meeting - all welcome 

M
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Monday 2
nd

  BANK HOLIDAY – School closed 

Mon 9
th

 – Thurs12
th

  Year 6 SATs week 

Thursday 19
th

 Y6 ‘Maths in Action’ Day at Goodwood Racecourse  

Tuesday 24
th

  Sports Day 

Friday 27
th

  INSET DAY  

Mon 30
th

 – Fri 3
rd

 June HALF TERM 

J
U
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 Wednesday 8
th

  Willow Class assembly 

Friday 10
th

  Queen’s 90
th

 birthday celebrations 

Wednesday 15
th

 Whole School/Yr6 photo 

Friday 17
th

 - am Yr 6 to Diocesan Leavers Service at Chichester Cathedral 

J
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Wednesday 6
th

  Transition Day – Y6 to new schools, new Reception intake in school 

Saturday 9
th

 Singleton Village Fete 

Tuesday 12
th

 – 6pm School Production 

Wednesday 13
th

 – 9am School Production 

Tuesday 19
th

  -1.30pm End of Year service in Church 

Thursday 21
st
 July LAST DAY OF TERM  

 Tuesday 6
th

 September FIRST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM 
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Sainsbury’s Vouchers 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers are available in-store between now and 3

rd
 May 2016.  Every voucher 

counts, so please remind family & friends to collect them for you.  Collection boxes are situated in the school 

entrance. These vouchers make a difference to the resources that we can provide, so thank you for your support. 

 
 

YEAR OF READING 2016 

Many thanks to those who attended the parents meeting yesterday about 

supporting children read.  If you would like a copy of the information 

given out at the meeting please speak to the office who will organise this 

for you.  We hope you find it of use. 

 

 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  Have a great weekend!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christopher Todd 

Headteacher 

 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

Do you live in the Parish of Singleton & Charlton? 

Do you take an active interest in your community and want to make a difference? 

Why not become a member of the Parish Council? 

 

We have 1 vacancy and subject to confirmation from Chichester District Council, 

the new Councillor will be co-opted at our next meeting on 4
th

 May. 

If interested and for further information please contact the Clerk and look at the 

‘Become a Councillor’ pages on our website. 

Jane Landstrom, Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer for Singleton & Charlton Parish Council    

Tel: 01798 669118  Email: singletonparishcouncil1@gmail.com Web: www.singletonparishcouncil.co.uk 


